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News 

 
Keyless car thefts -  
There has been an increase in keyless car thefts of late.  
Specifically Range Rovers and Land Rovers.  
 
What can you do? 

 Keep your keys away from Doors and windows overnight. 

 Keep them in something that blocks the signal. A metal container or a RFID blocking pouch.  

 Double check your car is locked. 

 Consider fitting a vehicle tracker. 

 Store your car in a locked garage or in a well-lit area and places covered by CCTV. 

 Be vigilant, report any suspicious activity to the Police. Report by calling 101 or via our website 
www.leics.police.uk 
 
 

Welcome PCSO David Goss -  
I am very happy to be moving to the beat team.  
I did my training here, so it is very nice to come back.  
I look forward to getting stuck in and engaging with the 
community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More News from Leicestershire Police 
Further current news from Leicestershire Police can be viewed by visiting our website - 
https://leics.police.uk/news-appeals 
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Crime in you area 

https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/leicestershire-police/leicester-forest-east-kirby-muxloe-and-

glenfield/  is a website that provides crime statistics where you live. 
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Neighbourhood Link – Have you signed up? 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our community messaging system, 

Neighbourhood Link. You will receive regular emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, 

good news stories, crime prevention advice, witness appeals and local events. 

It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk 

 

 

CRIME UPDATES 
 
#YouSaidWeDid 

Please find below updates from your local beat team in relation to the priorities you have raised via 

Neighbourhood Link:  

 

You Said – Anti-Social Behaviour 

We Did –We had very few ASB reports over Halloween which is very positive. We proactively conducted 

patrols and will also conduct patrols for Bonfire night as well.  

A school talk was conducted by PCSO Calum at The Hall School. He talked about Bonfire night, Halloween 

and ASB.  

You Said – Vehicle Crime 
We Did – Patrols are continuing to help prevent vehicle crime. Two people were arrested at the LFE 
services for stealing from cars. The investigation is ongoing. We are actively giving crime prevention advice 
to the owners of high-risk vehicles, please see the news section in the newsletter for more information.  

You Said – Road Safety  
We Did – There is a Road safety talk planned for the whole school at the Hall School in Glenfield on the 
24th November. 

Patrols are ongoing regarding the road closure in Kirby Muxloe. There have been a few reports regarding 
people ignoring the road closure and driving on the pavement round the cones to get by.  

You Said – Residential Burglary 
We Did – Two suspects were arrested for a burglary in LFE. The investigation is ongoing. We continue to 
patrol in key area as a deterrent.   

 

We are always happy to hear from you. Please email us at 

hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk or call 101. 
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Sgt 248  
Jess Harper 

PC 4706  
Jodie Neal 

PC 4258 
Dave Gilbody 

PCSO 6641  
Calum Loades 

PCSO 6138 
David Goss 
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